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Voting in Oregon is currently the most easy to use, and accommodating system I've 

ever participated in. Have lived, and voted in 4 states and hand's down, Oregon's 

current system is the best. Was even called into the elections bureau to cure my 

ballot as my signature did not match. Just as the system is designed to work, and it 

does, No changes are needed to our current system for voting. It helps the working 

class, it helps the physically challenged, and it gives every voter reasonable access 

to learn and vote intelligently. Don't change a thing. Voting should be easy. Earning a 

vote is what should be hard, not the actual act of voting. 


